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Summary 
This consultation seeks views on proposed amendments to the Distribution System 
Management Principles (DSMP) Statement. The version (2.0) of the DSMP 
Statement was approved by the Authority and became effective on 1st May 2006. 
 
Changes to the DSMPS relate to house-keeping and include company re-branding. 
 
Consultation Process and Timescales 
This consultation is being carried out in accordance with National Grid Distribution 
Licence and detailed in Special Condition D5 paragraph 7(a). The consultation 
period will be for 28 days. 
 
Further to this consultation National Grid Distribution will produce a report on the 
consultation and submit this together with the revised DSMPS to the Authority in 
accordance with its GT Licence Special Condition C5 paragraph 7(b). 
The timescales are as follows: 
 
• National Grid Distribution issues consultation  26th February 2007 
• Closing date for responses 26th March 2007 
• National Grid Distribution publishes report to Authority 30th March 2007. 
 
Views Sought 
National Grid would welcome your views on the proposed changes. Please ensure 
that National Grid receives any responses to this consultation by 
16:00 on Monday 26th March 2007. 
 
Responses should be sent electronically to william.a.bedborough@uk.ngrid.com or 
by post to: 
 
William Bedborough 
Commercial  – C3 
Gas Distribution 
National Grid 
Gallows Hill 
Warwick 
CV34 6DA. 
 
 


